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HTRS Superintendent Search Committee Meets Tuesday

(KLZA)-- Members of the Nebraska Association of School Boards helping the Humboldt-Table
Rock-Steinauer School Board with their search for a new Superintendent will be in the HTRS School
District Tuesday to gather information.

The group will be gathering input from school district patrons, students, staff members and
administrators in the district to aid them in their search for a quality and competent administrator to
lead the HTRS School District in the future.

The group is seeking suggestions pertaining to skills, qualities and characteristics the candidates
might possess in order to be successful in the role of superintendent at HTRS.

If you cannon attend the visit on Tuesday, you may comment online at www.nasbsuptsearch.org
then click on current positions available and click on the HTRS Public School.
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